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With the change in power at the U.S. House of Representatives, will the Democrats push more
worker-friendly legislation? That is the question that HR Executive posed to Sacramento attorney
Ben Ebbink. Ben told reporters: “As the Democrats flex their newly regained legislative muscle—
and start gearing up for the 2020 presidential election—HR leaders can expect a significant amount
of legislation on ‘bread and butter labor and employment issues’ to be proposed in the House.
Overall, HR will be left to ‘watch and wait’ to see if any meaningful legislation actually emerges.”

To read the full article, visit HR Executive.
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